Jennifer Valentine

we need manure management reform - please enact the changes to protect Minnesota water by
reducing nitrate contamination from manure produced by feedlots that are 1,000 animal units or
more, especially in parts of the state with vulnerable groundwater such as southeastern Minnesota.



